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Members of the Society for Judeo-Arabic Studies:

Our 19th international congress, which took place in Antwerp, was outstanding. Now that it
is behind us, we turn to publication of two volumes of congress proceedings—one of which
will be dedicated to Professor Joshua Blau on his 100th birthday, and another of which will
be dedicated to Professor Haggai Ben-Shammai on his 80th birthday.

The volumes will be bilingual (Hebrew and English) and all articles will be peer-reviewed.
The volumes will be edited by Miriam Frenkel and Phil Lieberman.

We welcome submission of your conference presentation as an article, up to seven thousand
(7,000) words in length, for inclusion in this volume. Please arrange your notes and
bibliography according to the style of the journal Pe‘amim.

That is to say: references should appear in footnotes with brief citations—to include only the
family name of the author and page numbers. If a particular author has written more than one
item, please include a word from the title as well. A full list of abbreviations should appear at
the end of the article with full bibliographic data, including the personal name of the authors.

Please submit a title for your contribution by 1 October 2019, and the article itself by 1
March 2020, to the email address: sjasfestschrift@gmail.com.

Best regards,

Miriam Frenkel
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Phil Lieberman



